
The SAPA AGM
The AGM was well attended with your new committee members being
voted in, please see our website for more details www.sapa.org.uk
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SAVE THE DATE 7th December - CHRISTMAS FAIR

100 CLUB
The next 100 club draw will end in October so get your subscriptions
in now if you want a chance to win. See website for more information.

UNIFORM SALE THIS SATURDAY!

WE NOW
TAKE CARD
PAYMENTS

Saturday 12th October from 9 -10.30am
WE ALWAYS NEED UNIFORM DONATIONS
ESPECIALLY BLAZERS, TIES, SOCKS
& SPORTSWEAR IN SMALLER SIZES

We currently do not need trousers or shirts
but please keep sending in your clean, laundered,

good condition uniform items - especially ties, socks and sportswear!
Please continue to donate in the usual way

by leaving your items at the college.
Thank you! from SAPA

email: chair@sapa.org.uk www.sapa.org.uk


